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A Big Thank You to Hunters Market, Hunters Bar & Grill, 
Odd Fellows Lodge #216, Greenwood Park Grange #590, The 49ers, 
and all of our community members who each graciously donated and

participated in our Annual 4th of July Celebration!

Est. 1918

Colville Liquor:   July Specials:  Ciroc vodka ( $19.99 ) 750 ML; Jim Beam Maple ( $ 9.99 )750ml New selec-
tion of  .99 Cent 50 ml Shots; Free liquor tasting Every Friday!

Community Colleges of Spokane: Homeschooling Qualifying Course, August 14-16, 2018, Tuesday – Thurs-
day, 8:30 am to 5:00 pm, Colville Center, 985 S Elm St. Room 104, Fee is $36.00, Item #5814, Instructor is Leanne 
Perin, For more information please call the Parent Education Office at 509-279-6020 or to Register and pay, call 
the Registration Desk at 509-279-6030.

Chewelah Golf & Country Club: Ladies Day at CG &CC on Wednesdays. Golf specials and Rusty Putter 
Bar & Grill specials. Contact Pro Shop to arrange tee-times. 935-6807 www.chewelahgolf.com.

The internet and 
the ability to 

instantly transfer money 
has advantages, but there 
are scams out there and 
people can get caught 
they are not careful. 
Most scams are based 
depend on the fact that 
people trust other people 
to be tell them the truth.

In one scam, typically 
carried on in a Craig’s 
list advertisement, an 
automobile or item is for 
sale at a very low price.  
Upon inquiry, the buyer 
is told it is owned by an 
American serviceman or 
woman stationed overseas 
who needs to sell it.  The 
promise is that the car or 
item will be shipped to the 

buyer as soon as it is paid 
for.  The price is very low. 
There are usually e-mails 
back and forth to establish 
a relationship and trust 
which leads the buyer to 
wire transfer money.  That 
is where it ends. No item, 
no more e-mails, no way to 
pursue the loss.  

In a similar scam, 
someone responded to an 
ad in a local paper offering 
to sell a registered dog at 
a very low price.  The pet 
was just what the buyer 
was looking for, and there 
was a hard-luck story to 
explain the low price and 
the immediate need to sell 
the dog.  It seemed too 
good to be true.   

The buyer was asked 
to send money by Western 

Union to pay for it and the 
seller would ship the dog 
immediately.   He sent the 
money.    The pet never 
arrived and the phone 
number quit working.  

When Law 
Enforcement investigates, 
it will be a bogus address 
and the phone numbers 
will be of untraceable 
cell phones purchased for 
cash.  There is no way to 
recover or to even know 
who is involved, or charge 
anyone. 

Be careful about buying 
things you haven’t seen if 
it is not from a reputable 
dealer.  If it sounds too 
good to be true, it usually 
is untrue.  Do not give out 
personal information in 
response to e-mails that 

promise anything or to any 
one who calls, no matter 
what they say.    I have 
won a big lottery in Nigeria 
several times now.   I am still 
waiting to get the checks.   

Tim Rasmussen
Stevens County 

Prosecutor

A Word of Caution

Tell them you 
saw their ad in the 
Huckeberry Press! 


